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PPS 
PADDINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

 

TERM 4, WEEK 5 

TUESDAY 13 NOVEMBER 2018 

 

 

CONTACT US 
e:  paddington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

w: paddingtonpublicschool.com 

t:  9361 6730 

f:  9360 9319 
 

KEY DATES FOR TERM 4 
 
WEEK 6:  
Tue 20 November 
9.30am – 10.30am  
Kindergarten 2019 Orientation 
 
Wed 21 November 
School Spec Rehearsal 
 
Thu 22 November 
School Spec Rehearsal 
 
Fri 23 & Sat 24 November 
School Spec Performance 
 
 
 
 
End of Years dates for your diary 
Thursday 13 December 
Yr 6 Farewell Dinner 6pm  
 
Friday 14 December 
Recognition Day  
K-2 10-11.30am 
3-6 1-3pm 
 
Monday 17 December 
Whole school End of Picnic – Parsley Bay 
 
Tuesday 18 December 
Year 6 Fun Day 

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY – 100 YEARS  
 
Thank you to Colonel Ryan from the Victoria 
Barracks, father of Cadel, Alexia and Dominic 
for addressing our school at the Remembrance 
Day ceremony yesterday.   
 
Remembrance Day has a special significance in 2018. Sunday, 11 November 
2018 marks the 100th anniversary of the Armistice which ended the First 
World War (1914–18). 
One hundred years ago, on 11 November 1918, the guns of the Western 
Front fell silent after four years of continuous warfare. With their armies 
retreating and close to collapse, German leaders signed an Armistice, 
bringing to an end the First World War.  
 
Each year on this day Australians observe one minute’s silence at 11am, in 
memory of those who died or suffered in all wars and armed conflicts. 
 

2019 START DATES 
Years 1-6 will come back to school on Wednesday 30

th
 January 2019. Our 

new kindergarten students will start with us on Monday 4
th

 February 2019. 
 
 
 
 

PADDO AWARDS 
KW Zoe – Certificate of Merit 
Marcus – Persistence Award 

Emma – Resilience Award 
 

KF Zaid – Certificate of Merit 
Liv – Getting Along Award 
Nelson – Resilience Award 

 

1T Dominic – Certificate of Merit 
Elise – Getting Along Award 

 

1W Adinda – Certificate of Merit 
Luke – Organisation Award 

 
 

2B George – Certificate of Merit 
Vincent – Resilience Award 
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SRC Walk-A-THON – Friday 9 November 2018 

WOW what a huge event – thank you to everyone to support PPS in the Walk-A-Thon on Friday. Here are some photos of our very 
keen walkers. 
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Mr Cusack and school captains at 

Paddo RSL Remembrance Day service. 

Lost  Property 

We have an increasing amount of lost 

property without any names. 

Could all parents please check their 

child’s jumpers, hats, lunchboxes, drink 

bottles and please make sure they have 

your child’s name written clearly on the 

item.  This will help us find the rightful 

owner. 

Additionally, we have a Navy Blue 

Backpack with a phone that was handed 

in last week.  Please come to the office if 

you think it may be yours. 

 

 


